                                                                       

Town of Sterling
Zoning Board of Appeals
Notice of Public Hearing


The Sterling Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, June 25,2024 in Room 15 at the Sterling Town Hall, 1183 Plainfield Pike, Oneco, CT beginning at 6:30pm to hear written and/or  verbal comments on the following:
ZBA Application #ZBA 24-02 by Harshal & Sanjay Patel, for a variance from Sec.4.04 of the Sterling Zoning regulations of lot line setbacks, front yard setback to 12’
A copy of the application is available for review at Sterling Town Hall during business hours.
                                                                           Stephen Offiler, ZBA Chair

